

May 28, 2019

Mr. Michael Hickey Jr., Chairman Natick Board of Selectman 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Dear Mr. Hickey,

I am reaching out to you and The Board or Selectman to ask for your consideration to permit STRIVERS Running Club for Girls to host Natick's 10th Anniversary Jingle Bell Family Fun Run on Sunday, December

This home town favorite road race has raised more than \$60,000 for The Natick Service Council and A Place To Turn and our new STRIVERS Scholarship Fund thanks to our supportive community and the generosity of our sponsors and contributors.

Our mission continues to be to bring together the Natick community in a fun, family, festive-event that will help to raise funds so that we may assist families in our community who are less fortunate during the Holiday season and promote the welfare and goodwill of the STRIVERS organization.

With best wishes and sincere appreciation,

Colleen Phelps

Founder and Coach

STRIVERS Running Club for Girls

www.striversrunningclub.com

8 Deer Path, Natick, MA 01760

508-341-7728

Presented by



